
ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST PARISH HOUSING AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND HEARING
FOR THE DRAFT 2022-2023 PHA ANNUAL PLAN 
The St. John the Baptist Parish Housing Authority (SJBPHA) will have a public comment period for its Draft 2022 Annual Plan and Draft 2022-2027 Five-Year Action Plan. There will be a forty-five-day public comment period commencing at 8:00 a.m. on April 13, 2022, through 4:30 p.m. on May 31, 2022. All comments are to be in writing and mailed to St. John the Baptist Parish Housing Authority, PO Box 87, Port Allen, LA 70767 and made to the attention of Trina Sanders, Executive Director.

Public Hearing to present comments regarding the draft annual plan and the proposed revisions will be held:

June 7, 2022
Garyville Parish Library
111 Historic Front Street, Garyville, LA 70051
3:00 p.m.

The St. John the Baptist Parish Board of Commissioners will vote on the adoption of the 2022-2023 PHA Annual Plan on Monday, June 20, 2022, at the Edgard Parish Library, 2979, LA-18 at 5:00 p.m.
Copies of the Draft 2020 PHA Annual Plan are located under the Housing Authority tab on the St. John the Baptist Parish website. 

SJBPHA is committed to compliance with the American Disabilities Act. Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request. Please call 985-359-9037 for assistance.

